
 

 
 

BOARD OF HEALTH   MINUTES    8/30/12  
 

T.O.H.P. Burnham Public Library, 30 Martin Street, Essex, MA 
 

Dr. Driscoll, Medical Director, and Chair, Ms. Sanders, Member, and Ms. Mazzarino, Clerk 
present.  Ms. Wozny, Health Agent, present.  Joe Lucido, representing MERSD, present. 

 

7:07 a.m.  Dr. Driscoll open the meeting and announced that the meeting was being recorded. 
 

 Discussion 
EEE and curtailing evening outside activities 

 

 Conclusion 
Encourage personal protection and prevention of breeding sites 
Continue to monitor mosquito testing and discuss at next Board meeting 
Ms. Wozny to post EEE and West Nile Virus mosquito warning on the Town of Essex 
Website 
Ms. Wozny to send copy of warning to MERDS for posting on the school website 

 
Dr. Driscoll closed the meeting at 7:32 am.    Next BOH meeting:  9/13/12 
 
 
Prepared by ____________________  Attested by_____________________________ 
Ann White      Martha Mazzarino, Board of Health Clerk 
 


